
NEWS RELEASE 
www.parksville.ca 

July 28, 2015 
 

 
 
 
 

Canada 150 Infrastructure Funding Awarded to City of Parksville 
 
At an announcement held in Lake Cowichan earlier today, the Honourable John Duncan on behalf of Western 
Economic Diversification, announced the City of Parksville will receive $141,225 in Canada 150 Community 
Infrastructure funding.  
 
The funding is for capital improvements to the Parksville Community and Conference Centre which includes 
roofing replacement in 2016, outer wall painting, new flooring, interior painting and kitchen appliance 
replacement in 2017. These items are included in the City’s current 2015-2019 financial plan.  
 
“We are pleased to receive Canada 150 Infrastructure funding from Western Economic Diversification for the 
Parksville Community and Conference Centre, an important community asset and look forward to renovations 
starting in 2016,” said City of Parksville Mayor Marc Lefebvre. 
 
Government of Canada – News Release 
http://news.gc.ca/web/article-en.do?nid=1008579&tp=1  
 
 
 
For more information: 
 Deb Tardiff, Communications Officer  250 954-3073 
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